
 
PENNINGTON BOROUGH FIRE DISTRICT NO.1 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING AND PUBLIC HEARING ON 2022 APPROVED BUDGET 

and REMOTE PUBLIC MEETING ACCESS 
 
  

The Board of Fire Commissioners of Pennington Borough Fire District No. 1 will hold a public 

hearing on the proposed 2022 Budget on Tuesday, January 18, 2022, at 7:30 p.m., and at such 

other times as to which the meeting may be adjourned.  The hearing will be held during the board’s 

regular January, 2022 meeting which will be a virtual meeting conducted via ZOOM. At the 

conclusion of the hearing the Board will formally act to adopt the budget.  

 The public is invited to join and participate in the meeting and the public hearing.  

To join the Zoom meeting: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/7990510974?pwd=V0hxZGQvQTJPT0ZDOEVjcktaMUJNdz09 

Meeting ID:  799 051-0974 
Passcode:  885522 
 
For telephonic participation:   
Dial by your location - Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kHqH75Nxx 
 

Information on how to join the meeting, as well as the board’s standard procedures for remote 

meeting public comment can also be found on the board’s website at www.pbbfc.org 

 A copy of the budget is available for review at the Pennington Borough Municipal Building 

during normal business hours, and may be viewed at www.pbbfc.org.  A copy also may be  

obtained during the week prior to the hearing by calling (908) 782-7900. 

        Ryan Fraser 
        Secretary 
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